Report of BASiC, AUS Council September 21st, 2016

· Just finished our second ever Frosh
· Interviewing and filling the positions for our committees at the moment 
· Thinking about having an alumni event for our tenth anniversary late October 
· Working on allowing our alumni donate directly to us because currently there is no option to do so on the website 
· Our VP Internal is working on our annual semi-formal to take place in November 
· Our VP FYA (First Year Affairs) is holding a frosh reunion picnic on Sunday September 25th, 2016 

Next meeting is on Monday September 26th, 2016 at 5:45pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Daisy He
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